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Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:02 PM
To: Keri O'Brien
Subject: FW: Regarding Agenda item 14 - Traffiic and Vehicles

Please upload to agenda item 14. 
 
Thank you, 
Cheri 
 

From: Lois Songer <lpsonger@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 12:58 PM 
To: Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; Mary Lou Hoover 
<mlhoover@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; Gregory Davila <gdavila@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman 
<skaufman@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov>; Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: Regarding Agenda item 14 ‐ Traffiic and Vehicles 
 

Mayor and Commissioners, 
I am writing today to express concern for changes to parking.  I may not be interpreting the changes 
correctly but want to express concern.  The way I see it, my parked car in front of my home on right of 
way needs to be moved every 72 hours or be subject to tow.  If I am correct, I would certainly object 
as I along with many of our residents bike and walk regularly and do not always take the car away 
from it's parking spot.  During season, many of us leave car parked often because of lack of finding a 
space when it is moved.  If we wish to continue to encourage biking, walking, public transportation, 
this would  work against that. 
 
Hoping that I have misinterpreted, but if I have not, then I strongly encourage that the wording be 
changed as to not affect those of us who own cars and don't use them daily.  I understand the 
problem with vans, boats trailers etc.and those who are not living here full time.  I see this in my 
neighborhood regularly but hope the wording will not put the rest of us at risk of having neighbors call 
on us because they want our space. 
 
All best, 
Lois Songer 
1310 Newton St 
Key West, FL 
 
lpsonger@yahoo.com 


